
A Stratford Tony bridge over the Ebble

1775
Notice is hereby given, that the BRIDGE through the parish of Stratford Tony is going to be rebuilt, and 
that the road through the said parish will be impassable for the space of three weeks.       Salisbury and 
Winchester Journal, Monday 9 October 1775
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